
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

What a difference a few days of sunshine 

have made! The children have enjoyed 

playing on the field at lunchtime. 

On Monday afternoon, we took our football 

teams to Westlands. Congratulations to the 

girls who won 4-0 and the boys who played so 

well to secure a 3-1 victory. Well done as well 

to the netball team for the hard work and 

resilience shown in their match against a very 

strong Our Lady Immaculate team. Thank you 

to all our travelling supporters and to  

Mr Barnard and Mr Westhorp for managing 

the football teams. 

We are looking forward to KS2 movie night 

later, please drop off and collect your child 

from the main entrance, we will not allow 

children to walk home without an adult at 

6:30pm.  

Have a great weekend, 

Sam Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

New Waste/Recycling Rules 
 
Please be advised from Tuesday 1/4/2025 
new food waste and recycling rules come 
into place in schools.  
 
As a school we will have to separate food, 
paper, carboard and plastics from general 
waste, or face a fine.   
 
Please note that those pupils having a 
packed lunch will be asked to take their 
food waste and wrappings home. 
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 Friday 21st March 2025 
  

 

Thursday 27th March  

Thank you for your support and understanding 

with regards to the school closure on Thursday 

27th March, as a staff team we are very grateful.  

The Book of Condolence will close after school on 

Monday 24th March so please add any thoughts, 

memories or messages by then.  

Thank you. 

 



 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
25/03 9.00am – Class F Assembly 

27/03 School closed 

28/03 Class E Trip - Layer Marney Tower - Vikings 

01/04 Class B Trip – Layer Marney Tower – Ancient 

Greeks 

02/04 – EYFS Wellie Walk 

04/04 – Class E Assembly 

04/04 – Class C Trip – Chelmsford Theatre – Horrible 

Histories – Awful Egyptians 

04/04 – EYFS/KS1 Film Night 

 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April 

22/04 – Start of the Summer term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

House Point Winners 

Congratulations to  

Tawny and Snowy Owls 

As a nut free setting, I would like 

to highlight that some Nivea sun 

cream may contain ‘Prunus 

Amgdalus Dulis Oil’ which is 

Almond Oil. Please check any sun 

cream you are applying before 

your child comes to school does 

not contain this.   

 



 


